
Sir

While discussions about the concept of splitting the costs of using the RTA portal are certainly 
ongoing, the notion that any decision has been made is premature (Claimants to pay half of RTA 
portal costs,  Law Society Gazette, 4 August).

The key concern is how independence in decision-making in the portal can be ensured and all 
options in relation to this are currently still under discussion.

David Bott
President, APIL  


